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Mr. Chairman,

I would like to express our gratitude to New Zealand for their quick and instructive replies to our written questions, and for the useful information they just provided in their statement this morning. The information New Zealand has provided indeed addressed the questions and gave us a better knowledge of New Zealand’s policies in areas that we are interested in. The good quality of the replies is another sign of the efforts that New Zealand has endeavored to maintain the transparency of its trade regime, which China greatly appreciates, and with which we see the great value of this trade policy review process. 

Taking this opportunity, Mr. Chairman, I would also like to enquire whether our New Zealand colleagues are able to respond to a couple of more questions that our colleagues back in Beijing have just forwarded to us, with which we hope to know a bit more about certain specific agricultural support measures as well as the regime of taxes and fees regarding vessels in New Zealand, if there is any useful information that can be shared with us. We would be sending over these questions immediately after this meeting if that is agreeable to our New Zealand colleagues.

Finally, let me thank again our New Zealand colleagues for their great jobs done for this two-day meeting, as well as the efforts and contribution from our distinguished discussant and the Secretariat in this review.

Thank you.

